
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Environmental Services

Our ref: 22/0029/FUL

From: Shelly Delderfield
Area Planning Officer

shelly_delderfield@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 9th March 2022

PLANNING REFERENCE 22/0029/FUL (DC/32UE/R7I94BLL00S00)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Erection of workshop for operation of online gift company 
with associated stock storage along with separate toilet 
block 

LOCATION: Land To Ther Rear Of Martin Hall Nursing Home, 60 High 
Street, Martin, Lincoln.

The above planning application was received on 10th January 2022.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 2nd April 2022.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Shelly Delderfield

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

